Thank You

Brethren,

To everyone who donated, helped load, unload, haul, carry or anything else to help with the relief efforts for flood victims……THANK YOU.

Everything was successfully delivered last Sunday. We were meet with many helping hands and it was clear they were very appreciative. A special thank you to Michelle from North-South Trailer Connections and Brother Tom Smith of Wilderness Interiors for the use of your trailers. Special thanks also to RW Brother Tim Harwood for your time and truck. Both of our trucks were mounded and both trailers were literally full….there was no way anything was going to fall over during the trip, they were stuffed!!

Thank You Brothers Tory Dunn, Steve Park and Kent Carnell for taking the trip with us. It was actually a beautiful drive and a great lunch on the return trip as well. North Woods Lodge should be proud, one loaded trailer of just clothing in September and two trailers and trucks full of furniture and appliances this last Sunday. We are all very lucky to live in such a caring community.

Now it’s time to settle down for the Christmas weekend so these pesky e-mails will slow way down until after the New Year!!!….. But don’t forget, we have practice on January 5th for the first degree….which is on January 19th, less than a month away! 

I wish all a Merry Christmas and a safe and Happy New Year!!!!

Fraternally, 

Andrew W. Getty

Master, North Woods Lodge #849

